
Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!      

Guest Reception 
Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service 

In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room) 
Join together to meet one another and staff members  

for a brief time of fellowship. 

Today at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  Avenue     

Welcome,  New MembersWelcome,  New MembersWelcome,  New MembersWelcome,  New Members    FABC  Ministry  NewsFABC  Ministry  NewsFABC  Ministry  NewsFABC  Ministry  News    

Thank youThank youThank youThank you    

FABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry News    

Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 
Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 

Prayer Room — 574-9166 
You may leave a message at any time. 

Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    

Assistive Listening Devices  
Available in the Worship Center/Sanctuary                 
Please see an usher in the foyer before service. 

4:00 pm– Pastor Search Commi�ee -Conf.                   

        Room 

4:15 pm - Youth Bells 

5:00 pm - Youth Choir 

5:30 - Discovery Class - Parlor 

6:00 pm - S.O.L.D./KidsPraise/Youth ATTIC 

FRIENDLY SINGLES MINISTRY IN PLANNING 
 

A meeting was held on Saturday, March 18, to begin planning for a 
Friendly Singles Ministry for singles above 30 years of age.  The 

mission statement for this group is as follows: “The Friendly Singles 
Ministry exists to connect singles to Christ and Community.”    

 
The Singles want to be involved in connecting to Christ,  
growing spiritually, serving the community, and reaching  

others for Christ.  If you are interested in helping to develop this  
program, please attend the next meeting on Saturday, April 8, at 

10:30 a.m.  At that time, we hope to come up with goals for each of 
the four areas mentioned above (Connect, Grow, Serve, Reach).  

If you have questions, please contact Diana Osborne at 
 336-324-5247. 

 Stuffed Easter Eggs Needed!                                
We need LOTS of already stuffed Easter Eggs for our upcoming 

Resurrection Walk and Easter Egg Hunt on April 15. (Eggs 
should be stuffed with either candy or small toys/stickers, etc.)  
If you can donate stuffed eggs, please bring them by April 8.  

A container will be in the Main Office to collect eggs, or you can 
give them directly to Shelby Hallquist or Rachel Harrison.  

Thank you!! 

MEN NEEDED – FRIENDLY SOFTBALL TEAM 
  

We need more men to play on the Friendly So�-

ball Team!  Are you available?  You will get lots of      

exercise and have fun!  Please contact Cody    

Johnson, Mike Johnson, or John Bigelow.   

WE NEED YOU! 

                 Easter Flowers 

Please fill out the flower order form 

insert and return to the church 

office with your payment,  no later    

than April 9th. Checks should be      

 made out to FABC.  Thank you! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

We have a number of special events coming 
up within the next 30 days as follows: 
  

• Good Friday Service – April 14: 6:30 p.m.      
 

• Resurrection Walk – Saturday, April 15:     
Begins at 9:30 am 

 

• Easter Sunday Services—April 16— 

 8:15 and 10:45 Traditional;  
 10:45 Contemporary 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE ~ April 11th         

2:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

 We would like to thank everyone for the emails, phone calls, cards, 
visits, and especially the prayers during the loss of Ken's father.  
Please continue to pray for his mother and our whole family.  
Thank you,  
       Ken & Rhonda Carter, Candice, Cameron, & Grayson Davis 

To Peggy Tagge and family, on the passing of her mother, 

Geraldine O’Neal. 

To Marie Flowers and family, on the passing of her cousin, 

Trenton Edward Smith.  

Gayle and Stella Brown                                                              

Eric and Whitney Follis                                                                              

Eli Bas;an  
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Rev. Terry Smith,  Interim Pastor 
 

Rev. Steve King, Associate Pastor 
Home: 471-1779   Cell: 471-1779 
sking@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 313 
 

Rev. Rob Miller 
Minister of Music & Worship 
Home: 662-0463   Cell: 686-4555 
rmiller@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 302 
 

Rev. Jamie Burkett 
Minister to Students 
Cell: 355-7889 
jburkett@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 307 
 

Shelby Hallquist, Director,  
School-Age Children &  
Families Ministry  
shallquist@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 311 
 

Chris White 
Worship Leader 
cwhite@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 308 
 

Connie Hastings 
Music Associate/Organist 
chastings@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 309 
 

Sandy Johnson, Director 
Friendly Avenue Christian Preschool   
Home: 697-5718  Cell: 601-2583 
sjohnson@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 314 (School # 292-3578) 
 

Dr. Doris Henderson 
Director of Outreach 
dhenderson@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 312 
 

Rev. Bryan Presson 
Burmese Karen Church Planter 
bpresson@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 319 

FABC Ministry Staff 

Deacons of the Week 
David Moore                                       
Nathan Null 

Ministry Celebration 
10:45 a.m.—Terry Smith    

FABC Weekly Schedule 

 

SUNDAYS 

8:15 am  TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 
 (Childcare provided) 

9 - 12         LIBRARY HOURS 

 CHILDREN’S LIBRARY HOURS 

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:45    TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 
 Worship Center 

 CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP
 Ministry Center 

 KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP  
 Fellowship Hall                 

MONDAYS                          

6:30 pm   Ci;zenship Class           

7 pm Tutoring  

 TUESDAYS                                                                    

10:00 am  Singing Seniors - Choir Room 

2:00 pm  Widows of Greensboro  
 (2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month) 

6:30 pm  Praise Band Rehearsal  
 

WEDNESDAYS   

10:30 am  GriefShare (resumes Jan 11th) 

5:00 pm  Wednesday Night Supper 

5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers (Sept.) 

6-6:30 pm  Library Hours  

6-7:30 pm  AWANA 

6:15 pm  Bible Study –  Fellowship Hall          

  (Childcare provided) 

6:15 pm Worship Choir 
 

THURSDAY                                                                       

6:45 am   Men’s Bible Study - Conf. Room  

2:00 p.m. S;tch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) 

SATURDAY  

11:00 am  Chris;an 12 Step  Mtg. MC 103 

WMU  NEWSWMU  NEWSWMU  NEWSWMU  NEWS    

OFFICE STAFF  

Chonda Shupe 

Office Manager—Ext. 325 

Dawn Kellum 

Administra�ve Assistant- Ext. 301 

Kim Karnes 

PT Administra�ve Assistant–Ext. 303 

Connect Cards and Bulletin Inserts 

can be reused weekly. Please do not 

take home and throw away. Leave 

them in pew for our pick up. This 

saves FABC money from reprinting 

each week! Thank you! 

           Did you know that we offer online giving?  
               BREEZE 
It’s a fast, easy and secure way to donate to FABC. You can 
access it by going to friendlyavenue.com and clicking on online 
giving or by going to https://www.givingtools.com/
friendlyavenue/ 

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 
 

Let's engage, cultivate, and invest together  
for His Kingdom. Dig deep and reach the  
unchurched in North America with your  
prayers and gifts. So far we have received   
$7,233.33  towards our goal of $12,000. 

WMU General Meeting 
 
 

All ladies of the church are invited to attend our WMU 
meeting on Tuesday, April 4th, at 11 a.m. in the      Fel-
lowship Hall. We will be planning and making gift bags  
for a Ministry Staff Appreciation Day on April 16th. 
Please come and if you would like, bring 10 items of 
your choice for the bags, or bring items to place in the 

designated box in the church office by April 9th.   
We will also stuff eggs for the Resurrection Walk for the 

children. Refreshments will be provided.  


